
                                              Library Ad hoc committee Report  
     There has been little going on with this committee. I have had a major shift in both my proffesional  

      life and personal in the last 7months. Dave Silverberg who was supposed to act as the information            

     liasion has had some problems which made  it virtually impossible to have consistent contact.  

     During a drought period Dave's well also went dry and he has been hauling water day and night  

     to keep things going. The only major change has been the acquisition of a new hard drive for the 

     library. Everything else has remained status quo with the receiving of news letters,bulletins, and  

     articles. 

                                                                                     Respectfully yours 

                                                                                     Ronald Cosner  


